
     GRAND OF FLORIDA      

    MILITARY ORDER OF THE COOTIE AUXILIARY  

               Hugs for our Veterans 

General Orders # 3                 August 2019 

TO BE READ AT ALL MEETINGS, ACTED UPON & FILED FOR FUTURE REFERENCE 

National Supreme Convention in Orlando is now over.  It was a fun time for all of us 
attending – now it’s time for us to get to work on our programs for 2019-2020 
 
Some of this information will be repeated throughout the year to remind us of what 
we need to know. 
 
1.  COMMUNICATION:   Please let me know of any changes within your Auxiliary.  
There may be some changes to reports this year, and I will be forwarding them to all 
Auxiliary Presidents so they can be shared with the chairmen of your Auxiliary.  The 
Florida website is mocgrandofflorida.com.  All general orders will be posted on the 
website. 
 
2.  INSPECTIONS:  All inspections will be completed by December 31, again Past 
Grand Presidents will assist in the inspections. 
 
3.  SCHOOL OF INSTRUCTION, COUNCIL OF ADMINISTRATION AND 5TH SUPREME 
DISTRICT MEETING:   This will be held August 23rd & 24th at Veterans Village in Fort 
McCoy, FL – Reservations can be made at Holiday Inn Express, 5360 E. Silver Springs 
Blvd, Silver Springs, FL 33488 – Hotel Phone# 352-304-6111 – Room rate $90.00 per 
room per night – there will be a shuttle to & from the hotel to Veterans Village.  We 
will have a hospitality room set up at the Veterans Village on Friday, August 23rd for 
those coming in early. 
 
4.  AUXILIARY CHAPLAINS:  Please email or mail your reports to Grand Chaplain, 
Peggy Bell, every month.  Peggy’s address is 371 Kentucky Avenue, Ft. Lauderdale, FL 
33312 and her email is peggythomasbell6626@att.net  - The reports need to be sent 
to her no later than the 25th of the month in order to report to the Supreme Chaplain.  
Remember to put your Auxiliary number, your name, phone number and email on 
each report.  This information is also listed on the report form. 
 
5.  HOSPITAL CHAIRMEN:  Send your reports to Mary Frederick monthly – Her address 
is 206 Branscomb Rd., Green Cove Springs, FL 32243 and her email is 
fred43@bellsouth.net  - Remember to put your Auxiliary number, your name, phone 
number & email on each report. 
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6.  CLOWNS:              All clowns are asked to continue to bring or wear your clown 
outfits and to bring a bag of candy to hand out to the MOC, when collecting money 
from them.  Jean Clark is again this year’s Grand Mama Clown.  Her address is 5350 
Beatle Court, Jacksonville, FL 32244.  Jean’s phone number is 904-576-3512 and email 
is jalberta@bellsouth.net 
 
7.  CHIEF OF STAFF:  Debbie Thie will be Chief of Staff this year – her address is 
13622 Serena Drive, Largo, FL 33774 – Debbie’s phone number is 727-463-4783 and her 
email is dlthie33774@aol.com – Auxiliary Presidents please call Debbie if there are any 
issues in your Auxiliary 
 
8.   83rd TOMB TREK: November 1 – 3, 2019 at the Sheraton Hotel, 900 Orme St., 

Arlington, Virginia 22204.  Room rates are $109.00 plus tax.  Parking is $10.00 per 

day.  Contact hotel at (703) 521-1900.  Mention Military Order of the Cootie.  

Information is on the Supreme website lotcs.org.  Please send Sandra McKinley,  

Grand Treasurer your $35.00 for the wreath before September 30, 2019. 

Please remember that I am here to assist you any way I can – my home number is 727-
584-2901, my cell phone number is 727-515-6751 (text capable) and my email is  
ssurface@tampabay.rr.com   Hope to see you all at the School of Instruction!!!!!! 
 
Respectfully,      Attest: 
 

Judy       Jerry-Ann 
 
Judy Surface      Jerry-Ann Henry 
Grand President 2019-2020   Grand Secretary 2019-2020 
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